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We welcomed Minister Will Quince in from the department of education on Thursday to 

showcase the important role PE and school sport has on children's lives at Flora Gardens.  

 

Minister Quince was very impressed with our vision and success surrounding PE and extra-

curricular provision here. 

 



 

  

 

Don’t forget to enter the cake competition. 

Our very own Mr Naismith and our Governors will 

be judging and presenting a HUGE prize for the 

best looking cake. 

Last Friday Emerald 

held their annual 

charity day.  This year 

they were collecting 

donations for the 

Trussel Trust 

Hammersmith 

Foodbank. We had an 

outstanding amount 

of donations and are 

very proud of the 

Flora Gardens 

community. All the 

food collected will go 

a long way. The 

Foodbank are 

collecting on Monday 

so if you would like to 

make any more 

donations, please do 

so by Monday 

morning. Thank you! 

 

From Mr Carter 

 



 

 

  

 

 

Follow us 

@floragardenw6 

Class Attendance 

 

Reception – 92.2% 

Year 1 – 93.8 % 

Year 2 – 95.0% 

Year 3 –95.2 % 

Year 4 – 92.0% 

Year 5 – 95.0% 

Year 6 – 90.5% 
 

Well done  

Year 3 

 

Our Girl’s Cricket team make the 

last eight in the London Youth 

Games!!!!  

 

Our Kwik Cricket team made it to 

the quarter finals of the London 

Youth Games in Gunnersbury Park 

on Wednesday.  

 

They beat schools from Kensington 

and Chelsea and Tower Hamlets in 

the group stage before bowing out 

to a very strong Bexley team.  

 

We are very proud again of our 

girls for their hard work, 

commitment, and development 

throughout each game!  

 

 
Dates for your diary 

          

Sat 25th June  

Mad Hatters Tea Party   

 

Mon 27th June  

Harry Potter World- Y5/6 

 

Tue 28th June  

Legoland - Early Years 

 

         

 

Tues 5th July  

Fulham Palace trip -Y3 

 

Wed 6th July  

School Photos – Class photo 

 

Fri 8th July  

Sports Day 

 

Thu 14th July  

Year 6 Production of Toy 

Story the Musical 

 

Fri 15th July  

Littlehampton Seaside trip – 

Y2/3 

 

Mon 18th July  

Year 6 Barbecue  

 

Wed 20th July  

End of Term – 1.00 finish 

 

Four of our 

budding 

scientists went 

to Fox Primary 

School to take 

part in the 

Young Science 

Ambassadors 

training. 

Value Award Winners 

 

Nursery – Whole Class 

Reception – Yasin 

Year 1 – Wissam 

Year 2 – Sasha 

Year 3 – Emily & Safiya  

Year 4 –  Ibrahim 

Year 5 – Ioana 

Year 6 – Jacob 

Sport – Janelle Y5 
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